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Krabbesholm Højskole is offering a residency for a 
ceramist in the autumn of 2019.

You will get access to the school’s ceramic 
workshop as well as the other workshops at the 
school. Most of the time you will be working on 
your own projects and we encourage that you exhibit 
your work in the school’s exhibition space at the 
end of your residency. 

You are required to do some teaching during your 
time here. In the autumn there will be 100 hours of 
teaching which you will be involved in planning. 

The teaching consists of both scheduled classes and 
ad hoc instruction of the students outside of the 
normal teaching hours. You will get a monthly 
salary which will add up to 50.000 DKK for the 
entire semester. 

We presuppose that you will live at the school and 
take part in the social life here with everything it 
entails. The school will provide a modest 
accommodation and cover the cost of living and 
eating at the school. 

The semester starts August 4 and ends December 21.

At our website (www.krabbesholm.dk) you can read 
more about the school, the courses and the everyday 
life at Krabbesholm. 

You are welcome to contact Krabbesholm’s principal 
Kurt Finsten if you have any questions:

Mail: kf@krabbesholm.dk
Telephone: +45 28191631
Application deadline: June 23, 2019.
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